
  

 

 

 

Dear Incoming First Semester Student, 

We wish to welcome you to the International Studies Shipping and Chartering programme of the Hochschule 

Bremen City University of Applied Sciences. You are about to start an important, exciting and challenging phase 

of your life! We hope, you have the best start of your academic studies.  

Your classes will start on 16th October, 2023. Your schedule for the first semester is attached.  

Prior to your first class, the Dean of the Faculty and all the Faculty members will officially 

welcome you on 16th October 2023 at 10:00 at our AIR/PORT/LAB Campus 

(Flughafendamm 40).   

In order for you to be connected to the Hochschule Bremen and access its services, you can 

find a first semester guide (ErstiGuide) on the HSB Website at https://www.hs-

bremen.de/en/information-for/first-semester-students/.  

 

To ensure a smooth start into your semester, we advise you to immediately set up your HSB 

accounts, especially QIS-POS, AULIS, Eduroam and your e-mail.   

 

QIS-POS is the online platform where you enrol in your modules (this is also known as signing 

up for your exams) and access your HSB transcripts.  Enrolment in modules or signing up for 

exams takes place within the first three weeks of classes.   AULIS is our learning platform 

where you find all relevant information in the Newsfeed ISMN and ISSC as well as your 

lecture contents, provided by your professors. The ISSC Information may be accessed in the 

folder “IS Shipping and Chartering B.A. (ISSC).” Eduroam is the Wi-Fi portal at our campuses. 

 

You can find your account details, as well as the further steps on your welcome letter from 

the HSB. Instructions and further assistance may be found at www.hs-bremen.de under the 

point Study -> During your Studies. 

 

If you have any further questions, feel free to approach us during the official welcoming or 

at any point throughout the semester. Similarly, other students from higher semesters may 

also be able to help you. 

  

Again, welcome to the International Studies Shipping and Chartering programme!  We look 

forward to meeting you in person on 16th October 2023! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Prof. Dr. Suzette V. Suarez, LL.M.      Prof. Dr. Thomas Pawlik 

Course Director        Course Director 
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